
As of October 1, 2024, we have some new contracted providers and some providers who are no 
longer providing services:  

 

New SNAP E&T Providers  

• South Central College- Mankato 

• Central Lakes College- Brainerd 

• Karen Organization of MN (KOM)- Roseville 

• Wildflyer Coffee-Minneapolis 

 

No Longer Providing SNAP E&T Services 

• Goodwill 

• Project for Pride in Living 

• Normandale College 

• St. Cloud Technical and Community College 

• International Institute of Minnesota 

• Community Action Center of Northfield 

• Ramsey County 

We had our SNAP E&T Annual Meeting last week and had attendance from counties, DEED and 
DCYF contracted providers. Topics covered included SNAP E&T basics, overview of the three-year 
DATA Grant project, SNAP policy, and priorities for SNAP E&T for FFY25.  

As of October 1, there is a new required field in WF1 and we had a number of questions on this at 
our Annual Meeting. It is related to the federal Screening and Referral requirements. A referral date 
is now required to be entered by eligibility workers in MAXIS and that date must be entered into WF1 
to open a SNAP E&T program sequence.   

The following images were shared at the meeting and may be a helpful reference:  

MAXIS screen 



 

WF1 screen 

 

 


